
 

Fedora Pub & Grille’s 
3rd Annual FREE Community 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
 

Thanksgiving Dinner will be served free to the public from 11am to 4pm 

Thursday, November 28th at The Fedora Pub & Grille  

located at 1726 W Kathleen Coeur d’Alene. 

The Fedora and many other local organizations and volunteers are working to bring our 

community together on Thanksgiving Day. Everyone is welcome!  There are no prerequisites to 

attend. “After three incredible years of business in this wonderful community, we want to keep 

giving back.  That’s what it means to be a part of such a great community. Even with all the 

growth here, we are all still so “small town” when it comes to being there for each other when it 

counts. This is our way to help “make it count.” The time and stories people were willing to 

share with us were priceless.” say owners John & Mallory Malee of the Fedora Pub & Grille. 

Last year, in cooperation with community organizations, we fed over 1,100 people from 

our area for free. This year the planning committee is working hard preparing for an estimated 

1,500 of our friends and neighbors who have been hit hardest by these trying economic times.  

  Providing a nice Thanksgiving meal with amazing volunteers may help relieve pressure 

from families trying to give their families a memorable Thanksgiving. It can also provide a sense 

of comfort for those who are spending the holiday alone.  
 

*This event is a non-profit 501C3. Organization, Elder Help of North Idaho Tax ID#20-8330877    

    

 

Donations are being accepted through:  
Elder Help of North Idaho  
ID# 20-8330877 
1726 W. Kathleen 
Coeur D Alene, ID 83815 
 

For more details about 
the Dinner: 
Call John at Fedora  
before 11am or after  
2pm Monday - Friday  
208-765-8888  

holiday.fedora@hotmail.com 
                                                                                                  

  

For more details about Volunteering:  

       Please visit the Volunteer Center at 

www.kootenaiunitedway.org 

  

http://www.kootenaiunitedway.org/

